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TO: Fourth Grade Parents  
FROM: Peter Woodbury School  
 
Greetings,  
 
We are very excited to remind everyone that our fourth grade clap out will be held on the final 
day of school Friday, June 10th at 9:30am.    
 
Parents, you are encouraged to arrive prior to 9:30 to be able to find parking and make your way 
to the assigned area for fourth grade parents. The fourth graders will walk by their fellow PWS 
students in grades 1-3 through the gymnasium before walking by the parent section. Please click 
HERE to see where the parent section will be located. We encourage you to cheer on your child 
and their classmates as they move through the path.  
 
Students will continue past the parent section and load the buses to make the trip over to 
McKelvie Intermediate School. Please allow the students to load the buses and remain in the 
parent section until the buses have departed. Once the buses depart we ask parents to leave PWS 
in their vehicles.  
Students will return from McKelvie for lunch and our 12:20 dismissal.  
 
All fourth graders are encouraged to wear their green PWS fourth grade t-shirt! 
 
We thank you for your attention and participation in this special PWS ceremony. We look 
forward to seeing you on June 10th.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Daley  
Mr. Robitaille  
The PWS Fourth Grade Team  
 

https://docs.google.com/drawings/d/1C6d88ETkiyiS86Hjifdt2IfEcBKCnqNAjpHdXKxiP-k/edit?usp=sharing

